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Amanda Maxwell

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacey, WA 98503

Re:  Docket UE-210829—PacifiCorp’s Clean Energy Implementation Plan (CEIP) 2023
Progress Report

In accordance with WAC 480-100-650(3) and (4), PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light

Company (PacifiCorp) submits the enclosed CEIP 2023 Progress Report and Confidential
Workpapers per WAC 480-07-160.

e PacifiCorp’s CEIP 2023 Progress Report and Confidential Workpapers

PacifiCorp respectfully requests that all communications related to this proceeding be sent to the
following:

By Email: WashingtonDockets@pacificorp.com
CEIP@pacificorp.com

Please direct informal inquiries to Stephanie Meeks, Regulatory Project Manager, at
(503) 813-5867.

Sincerely,

/s/
Matthew McVee
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations
PacifiCorp
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000
Portland, OR 97232
(503) 813-5585
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com
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